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Greater Nassau Chorus Welcomes New Member 

 

 
 

Kate Martin, left, being congratulated by Master Director, Harriette Walters, shortly after 

becoming a new member of Greater Nassau Chorus.  

 

 

Kate Martin of Oyster Bay is one of the newest members to join Greater Nassau Chorus.   

 

Greater Nassau Chorus, which rehearses in Baldwin, NY, is one of 15 choruses in the Greater New 

York Region of Sweet Adelines International hosting open house rehearsals in June.  Martin is the 

first of the June guests to pass her audition and join the chorus. 

 

“I am excited to be involved with this talented group!” Martin said.   

 

Greater Nassau Chorus achieved 7th place in the world at the Sweet Adelines International Chorus 

Competition in October 2007.  As 2008 Regional champions, they again qualified to represent the 

Greater New York Region at the International level in Nashville, Tennessee this October.   

 

Women are invited to discover the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled music a cappella-style 

with Greater Nassau Chorus.  For membership information, visit www.greaternassauchorus.org.   

 

Sweet Adelines International is a worldwide organization of women singers committed to 

advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through education and performance.   

 

 

 


